
 
Prepayment Of All Insemination 

Procedures Now Required 
 
All IUI patients need to call in and receive an “IUI 
Identification Number” (IUI-ID). When you call with a color 
change, you will be asked for this IUI-ID number, so please 
have this available for the front office and medical staff on call. 
The IUI-ID number will be different for each insemination 
procedure. 
 
Please call by cycle day five (5) for each month you plan on 
having the IUI performed to prepay and to obtain your unique 
IUI-ID number. 
 
The IUI-ID number is especially important for weekend and 
holiday insemination procedures. 
 

If you don’t have an IUI-ID number, 
the IUI procedure will not be performed. 

 
It has become necessary for SRMS to obtain prepayment for 
all insemination procedures that are not covered by your 
insurance company. Please contact the office to prepay and 
obtain your unique IUI-ID number.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Updated: 1/22/2009 
K:\docs\forms\Prepayment of all Insemination Procedures Now Required.doc 
Copyright © 2001, Specialists In Reproductive Medicine & Surgery, P.A., www.DreamABaby.com, Fertility@DreamABaby.com 


